
ROAD MAINTENANCE PROJECT
Further information may be obtained

by contacting the Public Works 

Department at 705-232-6391 or

publicworks@iroquoisfalls.com.

Please be advised that a road maintenance project involving 

the pulverization and resurfacing of surface-treated roads will 

be taking place in the following areas:

• Porquis

• Nellie Lake

• Hopkins Crossing

• Rice Lake

• Reese Road (in front of the 

Monteith Correctional Facility)

PROJECT TIMELINE: 

Pulverization Start Date: July 2, 2024
Resurfacing Start Date: July 17, 2024

Impact on Residents:

Traffic Delays: Expect temporary traffic delays in the 

affected areas. Please follow posted signs and instructions 

from construction personnel. 

Noises & Dust: There will be increased noise and dust levels 

due to the construction activities. We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your 

understanding.

Access to Properties: Efforts will be made to always 

maintain access to properties. If any issues arise, please 

contact the project supervisor on-site.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work to improve our community's infrastructure.
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